
5th October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Our New Parents Information Event is now live. Please use the link below to access a 
video presentation from the senior team and the parents/carers information booklet, for you 
to keep as a reference point throughout the academic year.  

 

• New Parents/Carers Information Event – Presentation* 
 

• Parents/Carers Information Booklet 
 

We hope you will find the information useful as we share some of the key elements of our 
approach to developing successful sixth form study. We also signpost communication routes 
and support provision available to students (and parents), should the need arise.   

  

Best wishes 

  

Andrea John 

Vice Principal (Pastoral) 

 

*Please contact admin@collyers.ac.uk for a live link of the presentation 

https://www.collyers.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Parents-Carers-Information-Booklet-2020.pdf
mailto:admin@collyers.ac.uk

